



PSG COLLEGE OF PHARMACY QUARTERLY REPORT (April 2023 - June 2023)

UNNAT BHARAT ABHAYAN - GRAMA SABHA MEETING REPORT

DATE: 01/05/2023 & 29/05/23

The Gram Sabha is the fulcrum of the Panchayati Raj and village development. People use the forum of the Gram Sabha to discuss local governance and development, and make need-based plans for the village. Based on the discussion in the Grama shaba of the villages the needs of the village people were noted. The needs were communicated to the head of the institution and the funds were collected from the students and faculty to buy the necessities.

A gasstove for the primary school anganvaadi was contributed to the vadapudhur village. A steel berow was contributed to the Potayandindiporambu. The steel door for primary school rest room and a syntax water tank with a capacity of 2000 litres was contributed to chettikapalayam and a bush cutter was given to Mettubavi. On account of May day, the Grama sabha meeting was held with the Gram Panchayat members, Village people discuss on the common needs. The suggestion that would serve for the improvement areas like health, education, water, sanitation, environment, nutrition and women empowerment were discussed. After the grama shaba meeting, the materials were distributed.





Dr. M. Ramanathan, D.Sc., Principal PSG College of Pharmacy Peelmedu, Coimbatore



Our faculty in-charge for UBA discussed with the village president and the people to identify the other major challenges and needs. All the challenges and needs that were put forward by the village president and people were carefully noted to take necessary action

REPORT OF PLEDGE ON SUSTAINABLE LIFESTYLE UNDER LIFE

VENUE : PSG College of Pharmacy

DATE : 17TH MAY 2023

The UBA Committee organized a programme under the theme, "LiFE (Lifestyle for environment) is our Responsibility". In continuation of the programmes a pledge was taken by the staff members and students of the college. The programme started with the welcome address by Dr. S. Lavanya Coordinator UBA, in which he highlighted the importance and need of sustainable living. She also highlighted various eco-friendly behaviours which one should adopt in order to achieve sustainable lifestyle. Ms.Madhushri Pharm D 5 th year read the pledge and everybody followed The Pledge taken activity was attended by more than 170 students along with 10 staff of the college. The program concluded with vote of thanks by Dr. D.Sivakumar, member UBA Committee.

Kace

Dr. M. Ramanathan, D.Sc.,

Principal
PSG College of Pharmacy
Peelmedu, Coimbatore - 4



DATE: 05/06/2023

The world environment day of this year was celebrated on June 5th 2023 by the eco club members in our college. We have initiated the program to plant various saplings in the village, Vadapudhur, near kinathukadavu, the adopted village of UBA-PSG College of Pharmacy. We received saplings like guava, Amla, Indian Blackberry from Mr. Er. S. Rajendar founder of Pasumai desam arakattalai, Lions club of Coimbatore and planted in the village panchayat garden by the eco club members.







Dr. M. Ramanathan, D.So.,
Principal PSG College of Pharmacy Peelmedu, Coimbatore - 4